

Happy New Year!

Winter 2018 Information

*Friday & Saturday classes with Ms. Maria begin Jan 5^{th} & 6^{th} , with the 12^{th} & 13^{th} OFF as she will be away! Ms. Laurel's older homeschool group will also start Fri Jan 5^{th} .

*All other classes begin Jan 8th. Tuition balances are due at the 1st class. Cash or Check only.

*Studio reminders – please make your child is dressed according to our dress code policy (see the website). Do not arrive more than 5 MINUTES prior to class. Students should not be dropped off early to wait. Young toddlers and siblings can be a distraction to our classes in the waiting area. Please remain behind the black curtain during class time. Parent Observation will be planned at the end of the semester. Kindly, no street shoes on the black Marley dance floor for cleanliness and durability! Also, young children should not be waiting outside by themselves for pick-up, please come to the door. Like us on Instagram and Facebook for fun class pics & info!

*For those performing in our Spring Showcase, the date will be Sat. May 12^{th.} 1 dress rehearsal and 1 show all on May 12th! The costume poster will be ready to view soon! Please note: signups are over to perform in our show – no exceptions.

*Snow cancellation policy – In the event of inclement weather, please check your email, website, or our Facebook page by 3pm that day or 8am on a Saturday. We DO NOT follow Nazareth School District for cancellations. Use your best judgement! For make-ups: the 1^{st} cancelled class can be made-up (on your own) in another class of similar age (this is optional). If your class is cancelled a 2^{nd} time, a make-up class will be scheduled between March $19-24^{th}$. Refunds and credits are not given for snow make-ups.

*New York City Bus Trip & Broadway Show! We have tentatively set a date & show for Sunday, April 22nd for our annual bus trip into the city. The show will be Anastasia! The tickets are \$150 each (Bus & Show). Leave 9:30am, home around 7pm. Please respond ASAP if interested and how many tickets you will need. If we have enough, more info will be out soon!

*We are sad to say Ms. Laurel will not be teaching her evening classes as she has some personal issues to take care off. She will finish out her homeschool semester for the winter. We will miss Laurel greatly and we thank her for her time and talent she has shared with Movement Theater! Bests wishes to her and her family xoxo! We welcome Annalyse Little (Theater) and Liz Pensack (Vocals) to our teaching staff!

* Artist In Motion(AIM) email coming soon! Looking forward to a fantastic semester of classes!!!